
Milano, 22nd January 2021 
to President EAHP 

European Association Hospital Pharmacy Board  
and Nomination Committee 

 
Object: letter of support association – candidate Piera Polidori 
 
Dear President, 
Dear Colleagues of the EAHP Board and Nomination Committee, 
 

We strongly recommend our Italian hospital pharmacist, Piera Polidori, active member of SIFO. 
During our past national elections, she received a large consensus by his colleagues resulting elected as a member of 

the Executive Board.  
During our present national elections, Piera was elected to the Board of Statutory Auditors, receiving the role of 

Chairman. 
She has always been, and still is, active in many projects, activities, training and research promoted by our scientific 

society.  
We have encharged her of important positions: 

 Scientific Director 
 Vice President 
 National Referent for International and European scientific societies, for her positive collaboration with ESCP and 

EAHP 
 Coordinator of delegates SIFO-EAHP 
 Delegate for SIFO of several working-group within  

o the Italian Health Minister for the development of the national recommendations to prevent medication errors 
(Medicine Reconciliation, Look alike-Sound alike drugs, Oncological drug , Drug Management etc.) and for the 
management of the innovation in the field of medical supplies. 

o the Italian Medicines Agency (AIFA): AIFA registries, Unit dose and repackaging, etc. 
 

About her: 
As a pharmacist, she owns the best knowledge and experience on Italian hospital pharmacy. She is adjunct professor of 

Quality Assurance System and Clinical Risk Management at the University of Palermo. She has an International fellowship in 
Clinical Pharmacy with the University of Pittsburg Medical Center. Through this scientific collaboration, she has managed to 
organize an abroad exchange-program for some young Italian pharmacists. She promotes numerous training and research 
programs. She is the author of more than 100 scientific publications. She promoted several research projects (thanks her expertise 
and her role of head department of clinical pharmacy in a research institute) and was responsible for an important national project 
in antimicrobial stewardship in Italy. 

 
For all these reasons, we really believe that her contribute in the EAHP board will be very important and useful for all 

European members.  
 
Best regards,  
Arturo Cavaliere 
President 
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